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Dear Parents & Carers  
 

ACTIVE SCHOOLS HOCKEY FESTIVAL 
 

Following the success of the P7 Team at the Midlothian Active Schools Hockey Festival at they 
have now been invited to represent Midlothian at the Lothian’s Regional Event.   
 
The 2 best teams from East, West, Midlothian, Edinburgh and Borders are invited to enter teams to this 
event and each region takes a turn at hosting the event.  This year the event will be held on Thursday 12th 
May at Peffermill in Edinburgh and the whole class will attend the Event to support the team. 
 
Pupils will leave St Mary’s at 9.00am and will return early afternoon. Packed Lunches will be 
required and a packed lunch will be provided for any child entitled to free school meals.   
 
Please send your child to school wearing suitable clothing  for outdoors. Pupils should also bring 
a plastic bottle of water and a snack.  
 
We already hold your permission for your child to go on out-of-school visits.  If any emergency 
contact numbers have changed, or if any medical factors have changed, please let us know by 
completing the tear-off slip below and returning it to the school. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Active Schools Hockey Festival Tuesday 22nd March  

 
To be completed by parent/guardian if any medical factors or emergency details have changed. 
 
PUPIL’S NAME ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Alterations to medical/emergency details ……………………………………………………………………… 

 
Signature of Parent/Carer ……………………………………        Date ………………………………………… 

These details will be used for the purposes of this event only and destroyed.  Any Permanent changes to 
Emergency contacts should be put in writing and sent to the School Office 
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